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To: 		Dorothy Perkins, Superintendent


From: 		Leonard Whalen, Deputy Superintendent


RE: 	Request approval of Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for new School Resource Officer (SRO)


Date: 		August 22, 2011





Miss Perkins,





Based on efforts to continuously improve safety and security on and around our campus I am seeking Board approval of the Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for our SRO.  This MOU reflects budget changes with the City choosing not to participate.  





The attached MOU lists the program’s mission statement, basic duties affiliated with the SRO position, desired outcomes, and a clear delineation of the roles and responsibilities, requirements, and administrative procedures associated with the program.





The MOU has been reviewed by Board Attorney Jim Crawford.





Signed approval of the attached MOU:








Board Chair: ___________________________		Date: 8/22/11








Superintendent: ________________________		Date: 8/22/11
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